
31st January, 2008.

Dear Sir/Madam,

The to award degrees to graduates of the

year 2007 of the University is being convened on

has kindly

consented to deliver the Convocation Address.

President, Banasthali

University will preside over the function.

You are cordially invited to attend the function.

Your sincerely

Vice-Chancellor

Convocation

24th February, 2008.

Shri Montek Singh Ahluwalia, Deputy Chairman,

Planning Commission, Govt. of India

Prof. Diwakar Shastri,

Aditya Shastri
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